PUBLIC NOTICE - VOTER INFORMATION
TWIN VALLEY UNIFIED UNION SCHOOL DISTRICT

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 28, 2023 — Floor Vote
@ Twin Valley Elementary School

The floor meeting begins at 6:00pm to act on Articles Xl and Xl of the
school district warning followed by budget informational meeting.

TUESDAY, MARCH 7, 2023 — Australian Ballot Vote

TO ELECT SCHOOL OFFICERS AND VOTE ON THE TWIN VALLEY
UNIFIED UNION SCHOOL DISTRICT BUDGET, to be voted on by
Australian Ballot will be as follows:

For Wilmington, Australian Ballot polls open 7:00am to 7:00pm
The polling place is located at: Old School Community Center
1 School Street, Wilmington, Vermont

For Whitingham, the Australian Ballot polls open at 10:00am to 7:00pm

The polling place is located at: Twin Valley Middle High School
4299 Vermont Route 100 S, Whitingham, Vermont
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CHECKLIST: posted no later than February 5, 2023. If your name is not on the checklist, then you must register
to vote to participate.

SAMPLE BALLOTS: posted no later than February 15, 2023

REGISTER TO VOTE: Anyone wishing to register to vote may do so in person at the Town Clerk’s Office during
the regular office hours. Registering to vote is also available online at the Vermont Secretary of State’s website at

olvr.vermont.gov

EARLY or ABSENTEE BALLOTS: You can request early absentee ballots at any time during the election year.
The latest you can request ballot(s) for the Town & School Officers Election on March 7, 2023, is the close of
business on Friday March 3, 2023. You or a family member can request early ballots in person, in writing, by
telephone, or online at mvp.vermont.gov. An authorized person can request ballots for you in writing.

Contact the Town Clerk’s office with questions regarding voting.

Wilmington: Tel: 802-464-5836 ext. 115 or by email at tlounsbury@wilmingtonvt.us or
eeldred@wilmingtonvt.us.

Whitingham: Tel: 802-368-7887 or by email at almira@whitinghamvt.us




